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2016 

Adventures in Internet Marketing  

With apologies  

The History Center is always trying to stay ahead of the 

technology game, making sure that we use the latest and 

best ways of interacting with our audienceé but sometimes 

we fall behind for a variety of reasons.  We realized a cou-

ple of months ago that we were having problems with the 

program we use to send our e-blast via email, and that most 

folks werenôt getting anything.  After some research and 

much consternation, it seems we (finally!) have everything 

back in order.  We apologize for the mess, and promise that 

weôll now be able to get news and updates to you in a more 

timely fashion.  Making sure that the system was fixed is 

one reason this newsletter is going out so late, but weôll be 

back on track for November.  Thanks, as always, and we 

appreciate your patience! 

Join the History Center for a special luncheon as we pay tribute to 

one of Gainesvilleôs most ardent supporters of education, Dr. 

Patricia Burd.  With a career as a school counselor she touched 

countless lives, but also went above and beyond by serving numer-

ous other causes and institutions, including two terms as President 

of the Northeast Georgia History Center Board of  Directors  (cont) 
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Individual tickets are $50,  

sponsorships available. 
 

11:30 a.m. - 1 p.m. at  

Chattahoochee Country Club 

 

To make your reservations today, call 770-297

-5900 or email historycenter@brenau.edu 

Additionally there will be several items avail-

able for auction at the event, including works 

by Gregory Johnson, Jane Hemmer, and Den-

nis Campay.  Also, the centerpieces at each 

table will be for sale after the event, and each 

is a unique piece of pottery created by Dr. 

Burd herself!  If you would like to see these 

items  in person  beforehand, please stop by the 

History Center where they will be on display 

until November 2. 
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At our 2016 Taste of History in May, one of the auction items was a ñDinner with the Pastò 

where 18 guests were taken back in time to  1774 and met figures such as Peyton Randolph, Tho-

mas Jefferson, and Mr. & Mrs. George Washington.  Another one of these dinners will be avail-

able for auction at our event honoring Dr. Patricia Burd on November 3rd.  For just a glimpse of 

what transpired at our first Dinner with the Past, see the pictures below. For more information 

about arranging an event like this for yourself  and guests or for your business, please contact the 

History Center.   


